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Watch out for kids Wednesday morning...they are walking to school!

It's  the international Walk to School Day event. The day is designed to educate  children about
pedestrian safety as well as to promote physical activity. The  School District of La Crosse, in
partnership with the La Crosse County Safe  Routes to School Program and Gundersen
Lutheran will have organized walks for  Hamilton/ SOTA I, Franklin, Roosevelt, and Coulee
Montessori, and Logan Middle  School.

Mayor Matt Harter will kick things off at Powell Park at 7:30.
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